
ROCKY RUN HOMEWORK POLICY 

 

Rocky Run teachers believe: 

1. The purpose of homework is for practice, review or enrichment. 

2. Homework should be useful, relevant and meaningful. 

3. Homework is a necessary part of learning. 

As a result of these beliefs, teachers will: 

1. Assign approximately 15 minutes of homework per subject per school 

night.  Students taking high school level courses can anticipate 15 to 

30 minutes of homework each school night.  (This does not include 

work on long-term projects.)   

2. Assign no more than two projects per quarter per subject or eight 

over the course of the school year.  Some projects may be extended 

into two quarters. 

3. Not assign homework over holidays or long breaks. 

4. Provide students access to enrichment activities to extend their 

learning. 

 


